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New Parish Councillor 

The Parish Council has welcomed Claire Cutler as a new councillor, who 

has also joined the Planning Committee. Claire’s details can be found on 

the website, or please come and meet her at a Parish Council meeting – 

members of the public are always welcome. 

There are still some vacancies on the Parish Council.  If you would like 

to have a voice in local decisions and to provide a service to your 

community, please do get in touch to find out more about what the role 

entails. 

Tree for Life 

Mid Suffolk District Council are currently promoting their ‘Tree for Life’, 

which offers all families a tree to mark the arrival of every new child, both 

newborn and newly adopted in 2019. Memorial trees are available to 

parents who have lost a child in the same period. To find out more, 

search ‘Tree For Life Mid Suffolk’.  

Next Meeting Date 

The next Parish Council meeting is on 13th January 2020 at the SALC 

offices, Unit 11a , Hill View Business Park, Old Ipswich Road, Claydon, 

IP6 0AJ.  An agenda can be obtained from the website 

(www.claydonandbarham.onesuffolk.net), the noticeboards or by 

contacting the clerk three working days before the meeting. 

All meeting dates until the end of March 2021 can also be found on the 

website. 

Season’s Greetings 

Parish Councillors and their clerk would like to wish you all a warm and 

peaceful celebration and a happy New Year. 

The Parish Clerk, Charmaine Greenan, can be contacted by emailing 

claywhit@btinternet.com or telephoning 07887 459989 or by post at 129 

Poplar Hill, Stowmarket, IP14 2AX. 
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